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Events and Opportunities 
This semester, students have had the opportunity to attend and serve at leadership 
luncheons.  The high school held a transitional fair that gave students the chance to 

practice resume and interview skills with local business leaders.  Students had the 
opportunity to take a campus tour at Asbury University and to speak to incoming high 
school students about their high school experience.  The year is wrapping up with 

Advanced Placement testing.  The students have worked hard and had a great year! 
 

Student Spotlight 
Congratulations to Haylee Cox, Amelia Floyd, Ian Robinson, and Kenny Stewart for being 
selected for the Governor’s Scholar Program! 
 

Remind 
If you have not signed up for Remind, text @schsgt to 81010 and you can receive 

notifications about upcoming events and opportunities!  

 

 

 

Students attending A Christmas Carol at the                                       Upperclassmen presenting  

Derby Dinner Playhouse                                                                                to incoming freshmen 

 

As always, feel free to call or email if you have any questions or if there is anything I can do for 
you.  Have a great summer! 
                                                                 
                                                               Thanks, 
                                                               Brandie Prosch 
                                                               brandie.prosch@spencer.kyschools.us 

 

 


